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Rosenberg Corey

From: Fiona Yau-Luu <fiona.yauluu@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:49 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Please support HB 2004 and hard working tenants

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  
 
I am a tenant. I belong in Oregon. I am a part of your community and my housing is not an option. We need to 
lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You must be accountable to your constituents. I am an engaged 
community member and I work hard to make positive contributions to my community but tenants like myself 
are feeling the squeeze and fear of a single rent increase that will push me out of my housing. If you believe that 
Oregon is a place where anyone and everyone can thrive, then please support HB 2004.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Fiona Yau-Luu 
2521 SE 27th Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


